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 St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane,  
West Kirby,  

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/site 
 

Together Everybody Achieves More 

23-5-14 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
While this half term has been short there has been a lot happening in and out of school. Children in Year 2 
and Year 6 have taken their National SATs tests, children in reception have been to visit the farm at 
Woodchurch C of E High School and there have also been visits to the Philharmonic.  Unfortunately the 
weather has delayed two of our sports days but we have reserve days for those and the Year 3/4 sports 
day was fantastic.  The parents egg and spoon race with real eggs was very exciting! 
 
Our Work for Charity 
Well done to Year 5 
During the school year, children in year 5 have raised over £275 for their chosen charity ‘UNICEF’ by 
making and selling cakes to children in KS2, during morning break. 
 
CAFOD 
As part of our Easter preparation we held a small coin collection which raised over £200 for CAFOD.   
 
Support for Chernobyl 
Thank you for your generous support for the Chernobyl children’s Lifeline.  We have had lots of clothes 
donations and I know the visiting children will really appreciate the opportunity to wear some lovely 
clothes.   
 
Healthy Snacks at Break time 
Children in KS1 are provided fruit each day, however, children in KS2 do not receive this from school and 
need to bring in their own fruit for break time.  I would encourage all parents to provide some fruit for 
break time for their children in KS2. 
 
Sun Safety 
Hopefully during the summer we will have lots of good weather.  Where possible we ask that parents put 
sun tan lotion on children before they come to school.  When this is not possible please send sun tan lotion 
in with your child which they can use for themselves. They will need to be able to put it on themselves.  On 
hot days especially, sun hats are really important as well as plenty to drink.  There are drink fountains at 
school but it is always useful if children have their own drinks of water with them as well. 
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Ashton Park 
 
Over the past couple of weeks I have been contacted by a number of concerned parents of older children 
at St. Bridget’s and my fellow Headteacher at West Kirby Primary School.  The concerns have been about 
poor behaviour when using Ashton Park.  We are lucky to have use of such beautiful parks in our local area 
and I would ask that you ensure that your child behaves in such a way that all users can enjoy the facilities.  
 
Road Safety 
I have been contacted by a local resident who has expressed concern with children riding their scooters 
and bikes to school with little consideration for other people using the pavement.  Please ensure that your 
child travels to school safely and shows courtesy to all our local residents. 
 
 
Also between Monday 23rd - Sunday 29th June 2014 it is Child Safety Week.  Please visit the website for 
more information.  
 
www.childsafetyweek.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Le Feuvre 
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